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AB 2121 o

Deadline: 3[26/1_() by f2 noon’ B

" commentletters - The Sea Ranch water supply

ECEIVE

From: <river1745@aol.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date:  3/24/2010 5:40 PM MAR 24 201
Subject: The Sea Ranch water supply

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear Water Board

In response to AB2121, the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) staff has recommended a
proposed policy, applicable regionally, that would have drastic negative impacts on The Sea Ranch
water supply. It would leave The Sea Ranch without water supply for days or even months each year.

We have owned our home here since 1997, and pay property taxes on time. We get very little in return,
- and would like to at least count on having water.

Sincerely,
Steve and Mary Beth Stewart
The Sea Ranch, CA 95497

Supervisor Efren Carrillo, Fifth District Supervisor, County of Sonoma
Assemblyperson Wesley Chesbro
Senator Pat Wiggins
Govemnor Arnold Schwarzenegger
Dan Pellissier, Deputy Cabinet Secretary, Office of the Governor
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